Abstract

Title: ‘How to subvert the turn-taking rules of conversation’

Conversational turn-taking rules are so constructed as to have a bias towards speakers
being allocated only a single unit of talk (one turn-constructional unit or TCU) at a time.
Notwithstanding this bias, most conversations are replete with multi-unit turns (more
than one TCU in a turn, or MUT), some of which come to completion after a second
TCU, others of which — for example, some stories — can continue for many minutes. How

can this apparent subversion of the turn-taking rules be explained?

In our project on MUTs, we have created the most detailed inventory yet of how
speakers claim a second or subsequent TCU, with 24 different practices (a list is based
on, and expanded from, Schegloff’s lectures at UCLA). In all cases, participants have to
employ one of these practices to secure any extra TCUs in their turns. Some of these

resources have been known for a long time; others have been discovered more recently.

The list will almost certainly continue to grow.

In this talk, | will not provide examples of all 24, but will show how speakers can project
a MUT from a range of positions in their emerging talk: before the initial TCU; at the
beginning of the initial TCU; in the middle of the initial TCU; at the end of the initial TCU;

through the whole of the initial TCU; or interactively with the other participants.
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